
My name is Dina Klimek. I have been with the PTA since 2013 as the 
Social ChairPerson and this is my first year as PTA President. I have 3 girls, two 
attending Kelly Elementary, Leah is in third grade and Eva is in Kindergarten. 
Dani will join the Kelly family in a few years. I look forward to working with all of 
you and making this a great year!

My name is Jackie Scott and I am a first year PTA Board member holding 
the position of VP of Fundraising/Social events. My husband, Roy and I have two 
(almost 3) boys - Roy is in 3rd grade here at Kelly, Logan will be in Kindergarten 
come Fall of 2019, and the baby is due in January! I work full time as a Project 
Manager and I’m hoping to translate those skills directly to my new position. We 
are already looking at a very busy PTA year and I hope everyone can join us in 
being a part of it!

Hi, my name is Rachel Giron and I am a first year PTA Board member 
holding the position of Recording Secretary. My husband, Jose and I have 4 
children. Alysa is 20 years old and will be a Junior this Fall attending University of 
Connecticut, our twins Jacob & Aiden are 6 years old and in 1st grade, and our 
youngest Zachary is 4 years old. I work full time as an Account Manager with 
Lundbeck Pharmaceuticals. I am very excited to be part of the PTA and to work 
closely with the families and faculty of Kelly Elementary. 

My name is Claudia Locricchio and the 2018- 2019 school year, 
marks my 4th year as the Corresponding Secretary for the Kelly Elementary 
PTA Board, while working full-time as Marketing and Communications 
Director for the NJSEA.  My husband, Anthony and I, have 2 boys - Gianni in 
4th grade and Angelo in 2nd - and through our involvement at the school 
have made some great friendships.  

My name is Myrna Brome and I am a first year PTA Board member.  Last 
year I proudly held the position of “Class Parent” for Mrs. Navarro’s class.  I am 
excited to be your VP of Membership. My husband Jason and I have two 
children. My son Joshua, is currently in the first grade. My daughter Carley is 4 
years old. She will be entering Kelly Elementary in 2019. I am a NJ Licensed 
Social Worker who has worked in adult behavioral setting for several years.  I 
have a passion for helping others and I look forward to partnering with all of you. 

Hello, My Name is Sarah Moore. I am a High School Language Arts Teacher 
at the WNY school district. This is my first year serving as PTA Treasurer at Kelly 
Elementary school.  My husband, Hayden Moore and I have three children, two of 
whom attend our West Orange Public Schools.  Mia is entering her first year as a 
WOHS Mountaineer!  Hayden Nathaniel is entering 2nd grade at Kelly Elementary, 
and Nicholas Jaye is almost 2 yrs old. I am very excited to join the Kelly PTA in an 
effort to help enrich our children’s experiences and support our Kelly Elementary 
faculty and administration!! 


